

As We Reopen, Safety Is Our Top Priority

Dear friends and valued clients

We hope you are doing well, staying safe, and finding some calm and peace at this time. It is important to us as a business, as well as a community supporter, to take every precaution to protect the safety and well-being of our clients, vendors, and employees. We are doing everything we can to follow the social distancing guidelines for the state of Pennsylvania.

As we get further details from our state governor for handling 'in-home' client meetings, and residential construction, LYR will be following the guidance set forth from the department of health as we move forward with projects. We want to share the new precautionary measures we are taking, and offer new benefits we came up with for our clients!



Meeting Safety Precautions

When we meet in person, LYR staff will:

- Have protective masks on
- · Make sure to keep 6 feet of social distancing

Please know that there is a smile behind our masks.



Contractor & Vendor Interaction

We will make sure our contractors, vendors and installers are:

- Following precautionary steps
- Taking extra cleaning measures
- Offer contactless drop-offs with clients



zoom

We are now offering Zoom appointments, and will begin to include evening hours for these meetings because we know how busy the daytime can be. We have the ability to present designs, beautiful illustrations, material selections, review time lines, cost estimates, and answer questions.

We care about you, and thank you for your support and continued faith in us. Be sure, LYR will be there for you, every step of the way, to ensure your comfort level and ours, as we continue to create personal and unique spaces. Life is more beautiful when you 'love your room.'